Week 11 Newsletter

المالياليالياليا

HIGHLANDS NEWS



KI?SUK KYUKYIT!



menter

UPCOMING EVENTS

December 1 to 9 - Food Bank Challenge (See more information and updates on page 2)

December 2 - Family Movie Night.

Doors open at 5:45pm and the movie starts at 6pm.

More information found here -->

December 12 - School Musical Production of "Is Santa Smarter than a 6th Grader?!" Please see page 3 for more information.

December 16 - Last day of school before winter vacation!

December 17 to January 2 -Winter Vacation

January 3 - First day back at school!







HIGHLANDS FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT

COME JOIN US FOR A SCHOOL COMMUNITY EVENT!!

MOVIE: THE BAD GUYS
DOORS OPEN AT 5:45 PM.
MOVIE STARTS AT 6:00PM.
POPCORN AND DRINKS AVAILABLE BY
DONATION OR BRING YOUR OWN SNACKS.
PYJAMAS AND BLANKETS WELCOME!
ADULT SUPERVISION REQUIRED.

PARKING, PICK-UP & DROP OFF REMINDER

Please remember to keep the bus lane clear. We ask that you do not park or pull up along the bus lane (closest to the fence by the crosswalk) for pick-ups and drop offs. There should be no vehicles in the bus lane at any time.

Thank you for your support!



FOOD BANK CHALLENGE

Hello Highlands Elementary!

The leadership group is challenging all Cranbrook elementary schools to a Food Bank Challenge. Our goal is to collect 100 items EVERY day between December 1 – 9th.

House team points will be awarded EACH day to the class who gathers the most food. Scores will be announced at the end of the challenge. Items that have been identified by the Cranbrook Food Bank as wish list items are --> cereal, peanut butter, fruit cups, granola bars, trail mix, packaged meals, Chunky soups, pasta sauce.

We want to support our community and give what we can – if you can help, it will be appreciated.



Current Total of Items Collected

107

Thank YOU!!

CHRISTMAS CONCERT TICKET INFORMATION

Each family at Highlands School will receive 2 tickets for the Christmas Concert. Tickets will be coming home on Wednesday (December 7) with students. At the bottom of the form, there is a slip that you can fill out and send back to request extra tickets. The office will do their best to accommodate requests, based on the number of seats we have left available. Extra tickets will then be sent home with those students whose families request them on Friday, December 9.

Please contact the office or let the teacher know if you do not get your tickets. If you cannot go to the concert, please return your 2 tickets to the office or the classroom teacher as soon as you are able.

Please note: You must present your tickets at the door to the Key City Theatre staff. If you do not have a ticket, you will be not able to attend or enter the theatre. This is a closed school event just for our students and families.



Sneak Peek!

Grade 6 Students in
Ms. Thompson &
Mr Catherall's
Class
Preparing for
the Concert



KINDERGARTEN "WE CAN MAKE PATTERNS!"





Highlands Elementary School K-6

3300 7th St S

Phone (250) 489-4391 **Fax** (250) 489-0600

Website:

https://www.sd5.bc.ca/school/hes/